Susan Sales

From: Information Management Team

Sent: Monday, 12 June 2023 4:28 pm

To: I

Subject: LGOIMA request for information - LGOIMA2022-0096 -

Kia ora John

Thank you for your request of 2 June 2023 for information about transfer stations that are close to residential
communities.

The Hutt Valley has no transfer stations that are within 100m of residential communities.

Kind regards, Susan

Nga mihi

Susan Sales
Ringa Awhina Tahuhu ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz

From: Jotform <noreply@jotform.com>

Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 10:27 AM

To: WebServices <web@huttcity.govt.nz>; Information Management Team
<informationmanagementteam@huttcity.govt.nz>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: LGOIMA request for information - LGOIMA2022-0096 -

T

LGOIMA request for information

Submission Timestamp 2 Jun, 2023 at 10:26:42

Request ID LGOIMA2022-0096



Name

Contact Number

Preferred method of
response:

Email

Is your request urgent?

Email

Where are the Transfer stations in NZ that are less than
100metres from the nearest residential community, and what is
the type and volume of material being processed through those
stations annually?

No

You can view all your submissions easily.






